
 

 
 

 

ASHRAE Iowa Members, 

 

We encourage you all to participate in this year’s AIA Design 

Professional Day on the Hill at the Iowa State Capital 

February 26, 2019.  The event runs from 11:30 to 3:00 pm 

in the Capitol Rotunda.   

 

This will be a great opportunity to speak with other design 

professionals and legislators about issues that impact the 

design community.   

 

The Iowa Chapter will be hosting a booth with educational 

information for legislators. 

 

For further information or if you would like to help with the 

booth please contact Matt Swenka at matts@Twgi.com or 

515.271.9911.   

  

AIA Event Website: 

https://www.aiaiowa.org/m/event_details.asp?id=1160557 

 

 

 

 

What? 
Design Professionals Day on the Hill 

 

When?  

February 26, 2019 – 11:30 am to 3:00 pm 

 

Where? 
Iowa State Capital Rotunda 1007 E. Grand 

Ave. Des Moines, IA 50319 

 

Why? 
ASHRAE members play a crucial role in 

educating our legislators about building 

systems, energy efficiency, indoor air 

quality, refrigeration and sustainability 

within the built environment.   

 

 

 


